
 

 

REPORT ON PLANTATION PROGRAM 

Bhairab Ganguly College, Belghoria and WWF-India, West Bengal State Office, Kolkata have 

entered into a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) related to plantation of 50 no. of saplings at 

Belghoria to increase green cover around urban dwellings on 1st September, 2022. As per the key 

objective of the project, plantation of 50 no. saplings was carried out in and around the college 

campus on 27th September, 2022 in the presence of Dr. Subhranil Som, Principal and WWF-India, 

West Bengal State Office representatives, teachers and staffs of Zoology Department and 30 no. of 

students from Zoology department. Further monitoring and evaluation of the trees planted was carried 

out by the students of the college under supervision of the college appointed gardener on time-to-time 

basis. A team from WWF-India, West Bengal State Office headed by Dr. Saswati Sen, State Director, 

WWF-India, WBSO have carried out an inspection as part of monitoring of survival of the trees on 

4th January, 2023. Survival of more than 75% of the trees planted during the campaign is hereby 

ensured till date.  

 

 

            

 



 

 

Photographs of the event: 

                

 

                

 

           

 


